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Board Memo 065-2021: eRMS-TACS Leave Change Notice to Officers_2021-09-02_v2 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Please find the attached USPS memorandum regarding changes to the eRMS and TACS system 

platforms. Starting October 13, 2021, Headquarters/Headquarters-related, OIG and Inspection 

Service finance numbers will no longer be able to enter, change, or delete leave in TACS. The 

same will apply to all other offices in Fiscal Year 2022 after peak season.  

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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